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Dear Alan,

Thank you for an opportunity to comment on the Regulatory Guide for Registered Liquidators. |
have had a careful read and congratulate ASIC on the draft.

My only comment is the appropriateness of the note at the end of RG000.21. The University of
Adelaide has initiated a Graduate Certificate in Insolvency Law that commenced in 2017 as we have
one of the few specialty research and teaching units on insolvency in Australia.

Our courses would meet the criteria in RG000.21 and as there is no process of accrediting such
courses it seems unfair to specifically mention the ARITA and UTS course. That is a course conducted
by a public university, like our own, in partnership with a private organisation. We question that
such a course should be give mention to the exclusion of others. We suggest at this time that
RG000.21 make no such note.

Yours sincerely,
Chris
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